
Evjue Foundation Awards $500,000 to the Goodman Nonprofit Center 

In June, The Evjue Foundation, the charitable arm of the Capital Times, announced a 
$500,000 grant over two years in support of the Irwin A. and Robert D. Goodman 
Nonprofit Center. This gift brings Goodman Nonprofit Center closer to reaching its full 
potential for providing professional resources for nonprofit organizations in the Greater 
Madison Area.  

MCF is grateful for the Evjue Foundation’s generous contribution. We are excited to see 
the continued support for the Goodman Nonprofit Center from philanthropic leaders in 
our community. Through the power of collaboration and long-term capacity building, the 
vision for the Center to be a thriving hub for learning, connection and impact is becoming 
a reality.  

Programming at the Nonprofit Center Will Begin in September 

The first cohort of the Goodman Nonprofit Fellowship Program for nonprofit executive 
directors will begin this fall. This year-long program will focus on professional leadership 
development and foster skills in finance, program evaluation, human resources, marketing, 
and other topics. The program has already gained enthusiastic interest from leaders 
working across the nonprofit sector in Dane County and we look forward to its launch. 

The Goodman Nonprofit Fellowship Program is currently reviewing applications for 
nonprofit leaders for the first Fellowship cohort. More information about the Fellowship can 
be found on the Goodman Nonprofit Center’s website at www.gnpc.org. 

 

http://www.gnpc.org/

